
 

The Tithe Farm Way: 
Resilient pupils who have a life-long love of learning and are ready, respectful and safe in their choices. 

 

Tithe Farm Road, Houghton Regis, Bedfordshire, LU5 5JB 
Telephone: (01582) 865047 
Email: office@tithefarmprimary.co.uk 
Website: www.tithefarmprimary.co.uk 
Head teacher: Mrs Rachel Worsfold 

 
   

 

27th January 2022 
 

Dear families, 
 

As you will be aware from media coverage that the NEU (National Education Union) have declared strike 
action, which will take place on the following dates: 
 

 Wednesday, 1 February 

 Tuesday, 28 February 

 Wednesday, 15 March 

 Thursday, 16 March 
 
As far as I am aware at the time of writing, Tithe Farm Primary School, will not be affected by the strike 
action and remain open to pupils.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs R Worsfold 
Headteacher  
 
  

http://www.tithefarmprimary.co.uk/

